
 

Revenue Department News 
 
 

News No.   :   53/2012 
Date           :   6th July, 2012 
Subject       :   The Revenue Department grants tax exemption for foreign movie stars 
........................................................................................................................................................................................  

 

Dr.Satit Rungkasiri, Director-General of the Revenue Department, has revealed that 
“On 29th June, 2012 Royal Decree No. 289 (B.E. 2012) has been in effect. The law grants     
personal income tax exemption for foreign movie stars who earn income from foreign         
movies shot in Thailand and approved by the National Committee for Movie and Video.          
The five-year exemption is applicable to income earned in the year 2011 to 2015 in order to 
attract foreign film producers to Thailand. Moreover, the movie can also help promote tourism   
in Thailand.” 

 For more information, please contact RD Call Center at 1161 or www.rd.go.th.  
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